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My dear friend,
Thank you for your letter of the 4th instant.

I am very sorry to hear that you have been unwell
and I have every sympathy with you when you say you are over-
whelmed with work. We know something about that here!

I particularly want to write to you to confirm that
Tony Bishop is very much looking forward to seeing you. Your
telegram arrived just before he left and he is planning to come
over to you from Milan on Tuesday the 23rd, unless some circum-
stands have arisen since he left here to alter that date. In
that case Tony will have written to you.

I will not, therefore, reply to further matters in your -
letter, except to say that I hope you will keep us informed
regarding any other war resisters. The reference in "IL'Incontro"
regarding Barbani is confusing in regard to dates, as Tony will
talk to you about this for me. He will also speak about the group
and signatures required, so I will leave it at that, and no doubt
Tony will bring back the answer verbally.

With kindest greetings and best wishes,

Yours,

G A




